


Act.
Mr Hudson invited residents to contact him to 'sort out' issues, however had we all
not logged these concerns and only gone to Mr Hudson the official stance by
Police, Enviromental etc all fine. Mr Hudson was exercising damage limitation. 
Poor decision making and bad management at SBK I would request Sub
Committee consider revocation of the premises licence knowing Sub Comm
mislead previously as operation its a CLUB

Kind regards

 
 




